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Information detailing Pennsylvania judiciary’s 2014-15 budget request – 

including video and graphics – is available on courts’ website  

 
HARRISBURG — Information highlighting the Pennsylvania judiciary’s 2014-15 budget 

request presented today to the Senate Appropriations Committee is featured on the courts’ 

website. 

 

In addition to facts and figures, also included are stories from Pennsylvanians who, in their own 

words, talk about how the work of the judiciary positively impacts lives. Those featured include 

a Pennsylvania State Police trooper, a drug court graduate, the Venango County solicitor for 

Children and Youth Services, and Philadelphia’s president judge.  

 

The judiciary’s budget request, which details the funds needed to operate the courts, can also be 

found on the website.  

 

Another website document features remarks presented today by Supreme Court Justice Thomas 

G. Saylor before the Senate Appropriations Committee detailing the budget process, recent 

savings, successes and upcoming initiatives. 

 

All documents and the video stories can be found on the media resources page of the courts’ 

website at www.pacourts.us/news-and-statistics/media-resources. 

 

#  #  # 

EDITORS’ NOTE: The video clips on the website are suitable for broadcast. 

 

Contact: Jim Koval, 717-231-3324 
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